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Monthly News and Events Update 

 

   

THE CLUB HAS NEW 
LEADERSHIP 

Keith Sawyer is our new Club President and 
Mike Zimmer is our new Club Vice President. 
Both are past multi-year Presidents. Mark 
Dominguez remains the Club Treasurer, and 
Mike Giallela was voted to be the new club 
Secretary. Past President, Jim Duggan, has 
returned to the Board as well. The other 
members of the Board  are President Emeritus, 
Dave Spindler,  John Haberman Jr, Bob Cohan,  
Joe Gugino Jr., Kevin Kopec, Frank Buell and 
Scott Wilson. 

 

   

REMEMBERING HENRY BOGDAN “Our verdant refuge resplendent in its autumnal glory. The Town of 
Tonawanda and Sheridan's fine staff deserve massive credit for keeping 
our course the gem of the local Muni’s” Jim Duggan; Photo: Bob Fick It is with enormous sadness that 

we notify our membership that 
one of the most iconic 
members of our Club has 
passed away. Henry Bogdan 
passed peacefully on 
November 19, 2020. Pandemic 

permitting, a memorial celebration will be 
scheduled in the summer of 2021. 

WEBSITE, NEW MEMBERSHIP 
Go check out our newly redesigned website ! (LINK)  
 
The Club Champions Section has been expanded (LINK) 
 
There is a new photos tab which includes pictures from the 1962 
Publinks Program. (LINK) If you have any information, photos or 
stories about the Course or Club History, please share it with us via 
email: sheridanparkgolfclub@gmail.com. Once received, it will be 
posted to the club website. 
 
As most of you are aware, our membership is down. The website 
has links to a new Membership Recruitment Flyer and a new 
Membership Application. They can be accessed on the new “Club 
Membership” page. (LINK) We strongly encourage everyone to 
share the Membership Recruitment Flyer and Membership 
Application with anyone you know that may be interested in joining. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Fri, April 2: Spring Party - NOCO 
Sat, May 8: 2-Man Presidents' Cup  
Sun, May 23: 4-Man Kick-off 
Sun, June 13: Memorial 2-Man Scramble 
Sat, June 26: Invitational Day 1 
San, June 27: Invitational Day 1 
Sun, July 11: Senior Club Championship 
Sun, August 1: Club Championship Day 1 
Sat, August 7: Club Championship Day 2 
Sun, August 8: Club Championship Day 3 
Wed, August 11: Steak Roast – NOCO 
Sun, September 12: Memorial 4-Man Scramble 
Sun, October 3: Nightmare 2-Man Scramble 
Sun, October 22: Fall Party – NOCO 
 
Sign-Up for Club events will be through the 
signup.com website or emailing the club at 
sheridanparkgolfclub@gmail.com. Links for the 
event sign-ups will be posted on social media and 
emailed to all members. 
 

 

 
PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

Click on links for more information 

734 Sheridan Drive 
Tonawanda, NY 14150 

 
175 Brompton Road  

Tonawanda, NY 14150 

 
2351 Sheridan Drive 

Tonawanda, NY 14150 

 
 

864 Kenmore Ave 
Buffalo, NY 14216 

J. GUGINO CONST. 
Siding – Roofing - Flat Roofs – 

Insulation – Concrete – 
Additions – Gutters 

FREE ESTIMATES 
716-481-0102 

 
Regripping,  Re-shafting 

Golf Lessons 
716-461-9635  

Tastefullysimple 
The food you love, the 

time you deserve 
sewinglady@gmail.com 

716-622-5523 

SPGC – Social Media Links 

   

SPGC “HALL OF FAME” 
The Club is currently forming a Hall of Fame committee. If you 
are interested in being a part of the committee, please email the 
club at: sheridanparkgolfclub@gmail.com 
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